
East Side Landscaping Committee 

Minutes of Meeting 

Thursday, April 15, 2021 

Wisteria Park Gazebo 

 

The meeting was called to order at 10.00 a.m. by the Chair, Maureen Hooper.  Also in 
attendance were Ray King, Randy Miller and Myra Harcourt.  Four homeowners were also 
present.  The minutes of the last meeting of March 12, 2021 were approved on a motion by 
Randy, seconded by Maureen and carried. 

There was a review of the walk-around of March 19th.  Weeds around the base of the mailbox 
posts have been treated.  Duval will be reminded that donuts around the irrigation heads need 
to be trimmed.  We are working with Duval regarding irrigation bills. 

A homeowner was concerned about Duval’s lack of response to a request for some work to be 
done.  Another homeowner mentioned that the community is looking very good with all the 
trimming that has been done. 

There was discussion about the trimming of vines and hedges on the perimeter, and what 
exactly is proposed.  Maureen will confirm with Duval that the quotation received is for the 
entire perimeter. 

The next walk-around is tentatively scheduled for April 23rd.  Maureen and Ray will conduct 
with Duval. 

The date for the next meeting has to be determined.  The meeting adjourned at 11.00 a.m. 


